

Latest News: 21st June 2012

Visit to the London Eye

Year 5 visited the London Eye. First we went into the London Eye Experience. We saw a 3D film with lots of special effects to make it 4D. The bubble mat actually popped, and felt real. I really enjoyed the 4D effects. When we went on the London Eye, I felt like I was as high as an aeroplane looking down across London. It was a bit scary as it didn't stop for us to get on, it just keeps moving!



Daisy Agyarko



When we were on the London Eye, we went round for 45 minutes. At the top we could see Buckingham Palace from our capsule. We also saw the Queen's swans and we took lots of photos. In the London Eye Experience, we saw birds flying through the clouds, and it felt real because there was smoke all around our feet. Everyone enjoyed our visit to London.

Onah Moka

Year 5 visit to the CLC

We went to the CLC to learn how to compose our own music on the computers. The computers at the CLC are iMacs, and it was fun to use them because we don't have iMacs at school. We used some software called Garageband. We explored with different instruments to compose our own music. During lunchtime, we played outside with the toys including skipping ropes and hula hoops.

Fllie Field

Year 6 Olympic workshop

KS2 pupils worked with a professional artist to design and make Olympic torches using a range of materials including modroc, paint and plastics. Pupils embossed their designs onto aluminium. Their designs were added to their torches. The torches will be used through our Olympic Sports Week next week.



Letter from The Queen

Class 2W wrote letters to The Queen congratulating her on her Diamond Jubilee and asking her questions. They also sent some of the portraits they had painted.

Imagine their surprise when they received a reply from Buckingham Palace. The children were very excited to receive a letter telling them that The Queen was thrilled to receive their splendid letters.

